
Municipality of Clarington 

Council 

Date: September 23, 2024 

Moved By: Councillor Anderson 

Seconded By: Councillor Rang 

Whereas The Clarington Diversity Advisory Committee (CDAC) has recommended an 
additional Rainbow Crosswalk be implemented in Clarington in 2025. 

Therefore be it resolved that Council endorses the recommendation of the CDAC and 
directs staff to explore the cost and process for installing an additional rainbow 
crosswalk in 2025 and report back to Council; and 

That all interested parties be notified of Council’s decision. 


